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Question:  
 
The 2018 Multicultural Access and Equity Policy Guide notes that: 
Every three years the Department, in consultation with the AMC, is also obligated to 
prepare a whole-of-government review report on the policy to the Government for 
tabling in Parliament. 
 The most recent report available appears to be the Multicultural Access and Equity 
in Australian Government Services Report 2013-2015, tabled in 2017.  
Is there a more recent report? Has this requirement changed? 
 
Answer: 
 

 The last triennial report for Multicultural Access and Equity was tabled in both 
Houses of Parliament on 13 June 2017.  

 The requirement has not changed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


